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March 20, 2012 

 
As suggested at the January 2012 MHSLA Board Meeting, picture 
scanning has been made a priority.  The photos have been delivered to 
the Ferris Archives and naming conventions have been determined.  
When a critical mass of photos has been scanned, a group username 
and password will be disseminated to MHSLA members.  There are 
numerous photos without identification, so input from MHSLA 
members will be sought to accurately identify individuals and events 
pictured.  Also, a mechanism for directly transferring digital photos 
into the archive will be determined in the near future. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Alison Konieczny 
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